
If future plans for changing M110 call for kicking it down to counties and letting decisions be made at 
the county level.  I live in Jackson County.  Just like neighboring Josephine County Jackson County 
Commissioners do NOT support M110 and want it repealed.  Turing over implementation of M110 to 
county commissioners who do not support it is doomed for failure.  My commissioners do not speak for 
all Jackson County residents who are not on their same page which will not support M110.  Please 
reconsider giving M110 implementation to people who do not support it. 
 
Thank you, 
Wes Brain 
Ashland, OR 
 


